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June 8, 2023 

Via Email (clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov) 

Daniel C. Goldner
Chairman
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: T-Mobile USA, Inc. Petition for Termination of Captioned Telephone Service  

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

Attached please find the petition of T-Mobile USA, Inc. (“T-Mobile”), pursuant to Admin. 
Rules Puc 202.01, requesting that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (“PUC” or the 
“Commission”) approve the discontinuation of T-Mobile’s Captioned Telephone Service 
(“CapTel”) service beginning September 30, 2023. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions or need additional 
information.  

Very truly yours, 

David W. Bogan 

cc: Michelle Painter Lama, T-Mobile USA, Inc. 


